
-----Original Message----- 
From: Salehi, Dan [mailto:DSalehi@duanemorris.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 4:21 PM 
To: AB94Comments 
Subject: BADC's Comments to Proposed Examination Rules 
 
 
<<Proposed Examination Rules.pdf>> Please see attached letter, 
providing comments by the Bar Association of the District of Columbia, 
PTC section, concerning the Changes to Practice for the examination of 
claims in patent applications. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Salehi, Esq. 
Patent Committee Chair 
The Bar Association of the District of Columbia, PTC Section 
















